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October 30, 2024 
 
Bid Amendment No: 1 
Invitation for Bid 2025-03, Current Balancer with Installation 
 
Prospective Bidders are hereby notified of the following: 
 
A mandatory site visit is required for this IFB. GWA advises bidders to attend to 
evaluate any factors that could impact the work or its cost, as failure to do so will not 
exempt bidders from accurately estimating the complexity or expense of the project.  
 
All vendors must meet in the Lobby of the Gloria B. Nelson Public Service Building, 
688 Route 15, Mangilao, GU 96913, on Wednesday, November 6, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. 
for the mandatory site visit. Instructions for the site location will be provided, and 
vendors should be prepared to use their own vehicles for travel. Bidders who do not 
attend will be deemed non-responsive. 
 
Nothing Follows.  
 
 
 
Vincent E. Guerrero, 
Supply Management Administrator 
 
                                                                
 
  
 
 


